Scholars’ Team Coaches:
The Buckhorn Scholars’ Team will host an invitational tournament on Saturday, December 12 at Buckhorn High.  Right now we plan to have only a Varsity Division and we plan to limit the field to 21 teams for logistical reasons.  Schools are welcome to register more than one team.

We are going to use NAQT set IS-148, but will play by ASCA rules.  Worksheets will consist of 20 questions.  Each worksheet will be topical in nature.  Some of the worksheets are designed to be fun, others will be strictly academic.  All of the worksheet rounds will be multimedia.  They will involve either pictures, music, or video activities usually done as part of a PowerPoint presentation.  
The 21 teams will be divided into three pools of seven.  The top two teams from each pool will qualify for the playoff rounds.  Trophies will be awarded to the overall top two teams.  A plaque will be awarded to the top individual scorer in the tournament (playoffs not included).  We will determine the individual winner by tabulating the total number of tossup questions answered, not the number of points earned.
The tournament schedule will be:

8:00—8:30 AM—Registration and Coaches Meeting

8:30---9:00 AM—Game 1

9:00—9:30—Game 2

9:30—10:00—Game 3

10:00—10:30—Game 4

10:30—11:00—Game 5

11:00—11:30—Lunch Break (Pizza and Refreshments will be available)

11:30—12:00—Game 6

12:00—12:30—Playoff Round 1
12:30—1:00—Playoff Round 2
1:00—1:30—Playoff Round 3
1:30—2:00—Awards Presentation

The registration fee for the tournament is $70.00.  If you are interested in participating, please complete and mail the attached entry form and return with a check as soon as possible.  The tournament will be limited to the first 21 teams to register.  The registration deadline is October 31, 2015.  Please email me at mdean@madison.k12.al.us  as soon as possible just to let me know that you are interested in participating.  Please send your entry form and check to:
Buckhorn High School

Attention:  Matt Dean

4123 Winchester Road

New Market, AL 35761
Refreshments will be available throughout the tournament.  Pizza will be available from 10:30—12:00 for $1.50 per slice.  Soft drinks and other snacks will be available throughout the day.  Teams will not have time to leave the BHS campus for lunch.
Thanks,

Matt Dean

Buckhorn High School

